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Stratford Public Library Launches Annual Food for Fines 
Campaign 

 
Stratford, ON, February 10, 2021 – The Stratford Public Library is inviting the community to support its 
annual Food for Fines campaign during Freedom to Read week from February 22 – 27. 

The ongoing global pandemic has caused great strife for people across the world and here in our 
wonderful city of Stratford. The Library is hoping to support local residents in need by collecting food 
donations from the community. All donations will benefit the Stratford House of Blessing; please give 
generously. 

“Every day at the library, we see the toll the pandemic has taken on the people we serve,” states 
Public Service Supervisor, Shauna Costache. “It means so much to be able to rally the library 
community and give back in this way, helping feed each other in lean times. We’re grateful for 
the work of House of Blessing and for the chance to support them.” 

All week long, you can bring in non-perishable food donations and we’ll waive your library fines. 
Donations can be dropped off at the Church St. entrance of the Library during Curbside hours from 
Monday-Thursday, 10am-8pm and Friday-Saturday, 10am-4pm.  
 
Want to know more? Visit splibrary.ca/foodforfines2021 
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For more information about Food for Fines, contact Shauna at scostache@stratford.ca / x 114. 
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